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welcome 
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Brothers and sisters, 

 

Congratulations to LAFC for a very successful REBIRTH workshop with President Dunkley. With very 

short notice over 100 participants were able to attend and be reborn. 

 

On September 15th to 17th BAFC will host President Dunkley for the next rebirth workshop opportunity 

in our West Region. Everyone is welcome. If you are planning to attend please begin your own prayer 

preparation for 21 days beforehand. Pray that Demian can freely bring the spirit and truth to us and help 

us to be aligned with True Parents today and especially True Mother's leadership. Also, we encourage 

everyone who registers to watch these videos that Rev. Demian Dunkley suggested before attending the 

workshop: 

 

Rev. Dunkley's message directly after the special workshop for leaders in April 2022. Link to video 

(youtu.be/nCZIaRq-5eg). 

 

Rev. Dunkley's New Year's message, 2023. Link to video (www,youtube,com/watch?v=1LplqbJvyow 

and t=125s) 

 

Rev. Dunkley's Master Key Sermon. Link to video. (youtu.be/tsfxA3-Ilfs) 

 

God Bless, 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 



 

 

 

BAY AREA 

WORKSHOP 

FRIDAY, SEP 15TH -
SUNDAY, SEP 17TH 
@ BAY AREA FAMILY CHURCH 

REDISCOVER 
TRUE PARENTS 

DISCOVER NEW WINE 

BE REBORN 
REGISTER HERE: 

HSA. REGFOX.COM/BA- RE Bl RTH 

WITH REV DEMIAN DUNKLEY 




